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24 March 2009
The Honorable Ben Nelson

Chairman

Subcommittee on Military Personnel

720 Senate Hart Office Building

Washington, D.C.  20510

Fax: 202-228-0012

Dear Senator Nelson:
FRA strongly supports your willingness to introduce Senate companion legislation to “The TRICARE Continuity of Coverage for National Guard and Reserve Families Act” (H.R. 270), legislation that makes a member of the Retired Reserve who is qualified for retirement, but is not yet 60, eligible for health benefits under TRICARE Standard at cost. This coverage terminates when the Reservist becomes eligible for TRICARE Standard at that age.
The Association is grateful for your sponsorship of this much needed legislation and stands ready to assist you in its passage in the 111th Congress. 

The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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